
 

Distribution to 

 

College Basic and Higher Trainees and Members of the Young Fellows Subcommittee (YFS) 

Core Members of Committee for Subspecialty Boards (CSB) 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

Following the CSB fora conducted for the College Fellows and COSs held on 28 February 2019 and 2 

March 2019, respectively, regarding an interim review of the subspecialty accreditation process, 

with support of the College Council, the Committee for Subspecialty Boards (CSB) would like to 

organise a forum for the College Trainees in order to provide further opportunities for young 

Paediatricians to provide direct feedback to the College on their perceived impact of the 

subspecialty accreditation on service, training and career development. 

 

As a Member of our College, you are cordially invited to join the Forum.   Your participation at the 

Forum to share your views and provide us with suggestions for how to further proceed with 

subspecialty development would be much appreciated. 

 

To allow us to estimate the attendance, please kindly let us have your positive replies by completing 

the table below and return email to the Secretariat Office (Attention: Kitty Ho), 

enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk for registration by 20 May 2019 (Monday).      

  

CSB Forum for the College Trainees  

Date       :      25 May 2019 (Saturday) 

Time : 2:30 pm 

Venue : James Kung Meeting Room, 2/F, HKAM Jockey Club Building 

  

Full Name Hospital/Private/Others Email address Car plate no. for 

reservation, if any    

        

  

We look forward to receiving your positive replies and seeing you at the Forum. 

  

Best regards, 

  

for Dr Chok-wan Chan 

Director of Subspecialty Boards 

Committee for Subspecialty Boards 

mailto:enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk


Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

  

cc     Dr Winnie Tse, President 

 Dr Simon Lam, Hon Secretary, Committee for Subspecialty Boards 

          Dr SN Wong, Chairman, Vetting Committee, Committee for Subspecialty Boards 

 Dr Lawrence Chan, Chairman, Young Fellows Sub-committee 

c/o  

Kitty Ho 

College Secretary 

Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

  

Tel: (852) 2871 8769 

Fax: (852) 2785 1850 

Email: enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk 

www.paediatrician.org.hk 
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